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Mission Statement 

“A School with Heart” 

Where we are inspiring, challenging and nurturing one another to: 

…...live from the heart, love from the heart, learn from the heart of Jesus 

Reminders 
 Term 3 School Fees 

were sent home on 

Wednesday and are 

due for payment 

before Friday, 

August 18. 

 The uniform pool will 

be closed for the 

duration of the 

renovations.  

 Parents are asked to 

please return all 

notes/forms to your 

child’s class teacher 

via your child. This 

enables the teachers 

to keep records on 

the return of notes.. 

 
Now Due 

back to School 
The following notes 

are due back to 
school– please ask 
your child hand the 

note + any money to 
their classroom 

teacher—not to the 
front office—thank 

you. 

 

Dear Community,   

Recently I came across this beautiful reflection, which I share because it speaks of what is true and real in our 

lives and not the ‘fake news’ so often broadcast as being an alternative to real. 

This week we have had many visitors to school, all of whom are working with teachers to ensure we are 

prioritising growth in all students. Ms Katie Smith (CE CG) was here Monday and Tuesday and met with 

teachers, focusing on the Early Years (Kinder and Years 1 & 2). Also on Monday, Professor Dorothy Andrews 

(University of Southern Queensland) and Mr Graham Pollard (CE CG) met with a group of four staff for a full 

day workshop to further explore the elements of the IDEAS process we will be implementing over the coming 

18 months. Today and tomorrow we have Ms Leonie Anstey visiting. Leonie is a numeracy specialist and is 

working with all teachers K-6 to help build effective teaching methods that are student-centred, rigorous, and 

promote high expectations of achievement for every child.   

Public Speaking Competition 

Today the school-based speeches were made and successful students from Years 3 to 6 selected to 

represent St Bede’s School at the Northern Region Competition coming up on 

10 August. Thank you to all students who prepared and presented speeches 

and to our visiting adjudicators for your involvement and feedback to 

speakers. 

Lamington Drive 

Please consider purchasing some 

lamingtons to support our school. This is a 

fundraiser from the Community Council and 

money made from sales will be used to 

purchase new learning resources for all 

classrooms. Orders close tomorrow for 

collection next Friday. 

Have a wonderful week ahead,    

Trish Ferlitsch 

Whole School—

Lamington Orders + 

Money 

Cricket Day—Notes 

& Money 

Lamington Orders are due with money tomorrow 

Mysteries, Yes             όaŀǊȅ hƭƛǾŜǊύ 

 Truly, we live with mysteries too marvellous to be understood. 

 How grass can be nourishing in the mouths of the lambs.  

 How rivers and stones are forever in allegiance with gravity     

          while we ourselves dream of rising. 

 How two hands touch and the bonds will never be broken… 

 Let me keep my distance, always, from those who think they have the answers. 

 Let me keep company always with those who say, “Look!” and laugh in astonishment,  

            and bow their heads. 

Rosalie and Frankie showing 

their expertise with Fraction 

Fairy Bread 
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Parish Administrator :   Fr Troy Bobbin 
Associate Priest:  Fr Peter Day 
Pastoral Associate:   Br Brian Berg 
Presbytery contact  
number :  48422444  or  0408 687 915 

email address:  braidwood@cg.org.au 
Parish Office hours: Thursday 9 amQ3 pm 
 

From Mr Laffan 

PRAYER 

Lord Jesus, 

Your love is a treasure of 

great value. Help us to 

give ourselves freely to 

you. 

Amen 

From Mrs Monkhouse 

 

This week³s Scripture at Mass on Sunday is the parable 

of the hidden treasure (Matthew 13:44-52) This week³s 

staff meeting was focussed on parables and their place 

in the Teachings of Jesus. 

Looking closer at this parable we could look at Pope 

John Paul³s motto ´Totus Tuusµ which means ´All 

Yoursµ. He dedicated everything he had to following 

Jesus and being open to the Holy Spirit. Jesus calls us 

to give him everything too. This is not meant to be a 

burden for us. When someone gives us love and 

kindness, we usually want to respond with our own gift 

of love and friendship back. 

 
THOUGHT:  

What things are ôtreasureõ in your life? Do you 

talk to your children about yours and ask about 

theirs? 

 

May peace be in your homes, 

Ann 

When you are writing 
you can look in a book 
to find words or you 
can look around the 
room.  
Pippa aged 5 

Many thanks to our public speaking adjudicators today at St. Bede's. Br. Brian 
Berg, Mrs. Catherine Ffrench, Mrs Judy Coe, Mrs. Mandy O'Brien, Professor 
Virginia Hooker. Many thanks also to Mrs. Di Izzard for her assistance. I would 
also like to acknowledge Mr Rod Coady for his many years adjudicating at St. 
Bede's. Rod has decided to become an audience member as opposed to judge 
and we thank him for his effort and engagement in promoting increased literacy at 
St. Bede's Primary school.  
 

The lead public speakers are: 
 
Year 2 Cormac Coleman Jack Bradley 
 
Year 3 Orlando Laffan Millie Coe 
 
Year 4 Bally Gunderson Audrey Noye 
 
Year 5 Eva Pieper Harrison Goode 
 
Year 6 Maddison Smythe Drue Mcallister- Sells 
 
Congratulations to all our speakers on their fine efforts today. There was a high 
standard across the school. 
 

Reminder 
In the event that your child is late to class in the morning, please 
sign your child in at the front office and try not to interrupt class 
learning time when they come into the classroom. Our literacy 
block is our key learning time. Should you need to speak to a 

teacher please always feel welcome to make an appointment.  
 
Kind Regards  
Julian Laffan—Assistant Principal 

Some more responses from Children about reading and writingñ

more on page 3 
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 Awards    gh  Week 2    gh  Religion  
Kinder  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4/5  Year 5/6 

Lyall Elsie Hero Thomas D Molly Eti 

Elsa Dexter Rosalie Isabella S Nicholas Angus M 

Bits and Pieces 

Notes Home this Week 
 

Whole School School Fees 

Whole school  Lamington Reminders 

  

Uniform PooL dClosed  

¢ƘŜ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ Ǉƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŘǳǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ 

ǘƘŜ ǊŜƴƻǾŀǝƻƴǎΦ !ƴȅ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ 

Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ [Ŝƴ aǳǧƻƴ ϧ /ƻ ƛƴ ²ŀƭƭŀŎŜ 

{ǘǊŜŜǘΦ 

Happy Birthday : Jack C  

I love reading and I’d say I read at least an hour and 
a half every day. Because I read so much it is always 
inspiring me of what I can write. I can use a scene 
or base a character in my writing from another 
place. I read mythology and I have used the same 
Gods in my own writing. Free 
voluntary reading and writing 
means students get regular 
practice and all have a good 
chance to improve. 
Fergus aged 11 

I like to read. Each day I read up to an hour at home 
and school. My reading skills 
and my writing always 
improve. I use vocabulary 
from what I read in my writing 
and transfer settings, 
characters and situations to 
improve my writing.  
Scarlett aged 11 

Uniform  
 

Parents are asked to check their child/rens 

clothing for names as we are having a 

growing number of complaints about missing 

uniform items. If you find an item of clothing 

that doesn’t belong to your child, please 

return it to the rightful owner as these items 

are not cheap. 

We are suggesting that names be written on 

the inside of collars and trousers or 

underside of hats with either fabric paint or 

permanent fabric marker. 

All uniform items should have a name on 

them as it makes identification very hard 

without a name. 

School Fees 
School fees were sent home on 
Wednesday and are due for 
payment before Friday August 18.  
Any families experiencing 
difficulties paying their fees are 
asked to contact the office and 
speak with either Mrs Ferlitsch or 
Mrs Hewitt. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmyanimelist.net%2Fprofile%2FTheNoobAtThis&psig=AFQjCNF_toDWpwE0WNOcD4zH0eb9hYbebg&ust=1456439469157316
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmyanimelist.net%2Fprofile%2FTheNoobAtThis&psig=AFQjCNF_toDWpwE0WNOcD4zH0eb9hYbebg&ust=1456439469157316
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Canteen Roster ì Term 3 ì 2017  
7Å ÁÒÅ ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÃÁÎÔÅÅÎȢ )Ô ×ÉÌÌ ÔÁËÅ Á ÆÅ× ÈÏÕÒÓ ÏÆ ÙÏÕÒ ÔÉÍÅȢ #ÁÎÔÅÅÎ ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ÒÕÎ ÕÎÌÅÓÓ 

×Å ÈÁÖÅ Á ÌÅÁÓÔ Ψ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÔÈÅ ÏǣÃÅ ÏÎ ΪήΪΨΨΪΧΩ ÔÏ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÎÁÍÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÒÏÓÔÅÒȢ  

    Term  2  gh 2017  Time Place 
28 July Lamington orders + payment due  School 

3 & 4 August Lamington makingñHelp required please  School Canteen 

4 August School counsellor visit From 10am School 

10 August N.R Public Speaking  St Bedeõs 

29 August Archdiocesan Athletics   AIS Canberra 

4 September School Counsellor visit From 10 am  School 

7 December  Presentation Assembly &  Year 6 Dinner   

 Term 3 ĕ2017    

28 July 2017  Bobbie P Tracy Volunteer needed  

4 August 2017  Bobbie P Katherine G Volunteer needed  

11 August 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

18 August 2017  Bobbie P Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

25 August 2017  Bobbie P Abby Volunteer needed  

1 September 2017  Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

8 September 2017  Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

15 September 2017  Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  Volunteer needed  

The fundraising committee are looking for parent helpers who may be 

able to lend a hand to make lamingtons on Thursday 3 and Friday 4 

August. If you are able to help, please either contact Janine on 0428 

471160 or phone the office on 48422413. Any help is greatly appreciated. 

Canteen Thanks 
 

We have winners of Dojo Vouchers for volunteering for Canteen in terms 

1 & 2! They are: 
 

Chris Nelson 
Abby French 
 

We thank all our parents and carers for volunteering for canteen  during 

these terms. (The vouchers have been donated by Tom Guinane—Thanks 

Tom) 


